
Association Staff: 
Rick Ellison - Director of Missions       

Nate Diehl - GARM/Campus Ministries Director 
Marsha Laird - Executive Ministry Assistant  

Angie Estes - Clerk/Ministry Assistant 
Steve Brooks - Operations Manager 

Email: office@baldwinbaptist.com 
Website:  www.baldwinbaptist.org 

 

 

 
 

KEENAGERS 

 
August 10, 2023  

First Baptist Church Bay Minette 
 

November 9, 2023  
Oyster Bay Baptist Church 

 

*Please bring a potluck dish 

Positions Available: 
 
Barnwell Baptist 
Pastor: Full-time 
Email resume to: 
barnwellbaptist@gmail.com 
Or mail to:  
7780 US Hwy 98 
Fairhope, AL 36532 
Barnwell Baptist 
Music Minister: 
Interim, PT, or FT  
Email resume to: 
barnwellbaptist@gmail.com 
Or mail to:  
7780 US Hwy 98, 
Fairhope, AL 36532 
 
Bromley Baptist  
Bi-vocational Pastor 
Email resume to: 
bromleybaptist316@att.net 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Elberta Church 
Full -Time Student Pastor 
Email Resume to: 
admin@elbertachurch.com 
 
 
 

Elberta Church 
Full -Time Worship Pastor 
Email Resume to: 
admin@elbertachurch.com 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Fairhope Avenue Baptist 
Pianist Email resume to:  
fairhopeavenue@outlook.com 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Faith Family Fellowship 
K2 & K3 Weekday Preschool 
Teachers  Contact Ninfa 
Moore for more info at  
251-295-0731 or  
ninfa@faithfamilyonline.com 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Hamilton Baptist 
Bi-Vocational or FT Pastor 
Email resume to: 
Hamiltonbaptist3037 
@gmail.com 

 
 
 

 
Hamilton Baptist 
 

Pianist:  Paid, Weekly, Year 
Round  
Email resume to: 
Hamiltonbaptist3037 
@gmail.com 
 
 

Magnolia Springs Baptist 
Part-time Youth Leader 
Email resume to:  
pastorgreg2@gmail.com 
 
Perdido Beach Baptist  
Bi-Vocational Pastor 
Sunday morning, Wednesday 
evening & visitation. Contact  
Wade Clark 251-979-7776  
or Johnny Schwartz  
251-747-4062 
 
 
 
 
 

Robertsdale First Baptist 
Preschool Teachers 
Email resume to:  
Littleanchorspreschoolfbc 
@gmail.com 
Or call 251-929-9355 
Robertsdale First Baptist 
Part Time Assistance Teacher 
Email resume to: 
Littleanchorspreschoolfbc 
@gmail.com 
Or call 251-929-9355 
 
 
 

Silverhill FBC 
Part-time Music Minister 
Please send resumes to: 
Fbc36576@gmail.com 
 
Southside Baptist 
Pianist 
Email resume to: 
susnconway@aol.com 

June 1, 2023 

 

 

Magnolia Springs Baptist Church 
Wednesday, June 7 @ 6:00 p.m. 

 
Worship Begins at 10:30 a.m. 

 

Father’s Day 2023  
Family REVIVAL 

 
10:30 AM—Sunday, June 18 

 

Bromley Baptist 
7977 Bluefield Drive 

Bay Minette, AL  36507 
 

A LOVE Offering will be taken.         

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

It is almost summer and churches across Baldwin County will have the   

opportunity to reach out to children and families with  

VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL! 
 

We would like to help get the word out with our Facebook page, as well as here in  

the Alabama Baptist.  Please email or call us with your VBS information.  

office@baldwinbaptist.com or (251)945-5112 
 

FBC Loxley...…..……………………….....……...June 4–8 , 6:00pm to 8:30pm 

FBC Foley.……….……..………………………....……..June 5-8, 9:00am to noon 

Eastwood Baptist….……………………..……..June 11-15, 6:00pm to 8:00pm 

Jubilee Baptist.....……………………….……….June 12-15, 5:30pm to 8:00pm 

Oyster Bay Baptist….........................……...June 16-17, 5:30pm to 8:30pm 

Oasis Church…...….June 25, 10:00am to 11:00am & 6:00pm to 8:30pm 

Oasis Church……...…………………….……….June 26-28. 6:00pm to 8:30pm 

FBC Silverhill…………………………..….……...June26-30, 5:30pm to 8:45pm 

Calvary Baptist—Foley....…………………..….July 10-14, 6:00pm to 7:30pm 

 
GOD'S BLESSINGS IN A BUSY SUMMER 

 
God will do an incredible work in the lives of people through the  
many summer ministries of the Baldwin Baptist Association. Our  
associational children's camp begins the summer. Camp Baldwin  

is filled with groups coming from many different places. Our Gulf  
Resort Ministry will touch the lives of people at the State Park,  

RV Parks, and many recreational areas. 
 

There will be numerous VBS and children's camps provided by  
associational churches during the summer. There will be many  

other summer activities through our churches that will minister and  
reach people with the Gospel of Jesus Christ. 

 

Thanks to the thousands of people in our associational churches who  
will be serving in many ways and used by God in great ways this summer. 

 

Please pray and thank God for His blessings in this summer of 2023. 
 

Rick Ellison 
Director of Missions 


